
 

ATTACHMENT 6: 

COMMENTS AND LETTERS BETWEEN CALIFORNIA COASTAL COMMISSION AND 

COUNTY STAFF 
 
The correspondence documents resulting from the iterative LCP policy 
review process between County and Coastal Commission staff are available 
on Long Range Planning’s website. Please follow the links below or type the 
links into the address bar on your internet browser. 
 

November 2016 
County Staff Submittal to Coastal Commission Staff 

http://longrange.sbcountyplanning.org/programs/Coastal%20Resiliency%20P
roject/documents/CCC/CountySubmittalNov2016.pdf 

 
January 2017 

Coastal Commission Staff Feedback 
http://longrange.sbcountyplanning.org/programs/Coastal%20Resiliency%20P

roject/documents/CCC/CCCcommentsJan2017.pdf 
 

June 2017 
County Staff Submittal to Coastal Commission Staff 

http://longrange.sbcountyplanning.org/programs/Coastal%20Resiliency%20P
roject/documents/CCC/CountySubmittalJune2017.pdf 

 
August 2017 

Coastal Commission Staff Feedback 
http://longrange.sbcountyplanning.org/programs/Coastal%20Resiliency%20P

roject/documents/CCC/CCCcommentsAug2017.pdf 
 

Coastal Resiliency Project website: 
http://longrange.sbcountyplanning.org/programs/coastalresiliencyproject

/coastalresiliency.php 


